
Hi Everyone, 
 
I write today with good news and to invite you to join me in congratulating Andy Kruse on his 
promotion to Chief Operations Officer! Andy has been with UCP for over 8 years and has held 
positions throughout OakLeaf and Administration. He has been critical in countless initiatives 
throughout the past several years and we are fortunate to have him in this new role!  
 
Andy will lead all administrative operations as well as Agency special projects and initiatives; 
and will collaborate with the Board of Directors, community volunteers and all team members 
on the execution of the strategic plan. 
 
Congrats Andy! 
 
Beth 
 


